
To, 
  

Shri Kaushal Kishore ji 
Advisor (F & EA – II) TRAI 
Mahanagar Doorsanchar Bhawan, 
Jawaharlal Nehru Marg, 
New Delhi, Delhi 110002 

  
Sub.:  Reply to the Issues raised in Consultation Papers. 
  
Ref.:   Consultation paper released on website dated 15th  Nov 2018. 
  

            I have noticed your Consultation Papers on issues regarding Review of existing provision 
for sending the printed bills to consumers of landline and postpaid Mobile subscribers. Since I 
am an active supporter of SAVE ENVIRONMENT’-‘GO GREEN’campaign, I really appreciate and 
feel proud about the ‘GREEN BILL’ initiative taken by you now. It would really be a noble 
initiative if you could change your regulation to reduce e-billing via digital means mandatory for 
telecom companies. 
  

  

  
 

  
  
 


